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19/02/2025  14:19:272025/0413/T NOBJ Tracy Chevalier I am relieved that owners at 50 Woodsome Rd are proposing to remove the Leyland Cypress from the back 

garden. It is a huge dark tree that blocks a great deal of light in our neighbouring garden. It is completely out of 

scale with its surroundings and is inappropriate for the space. I understand that neighbours backing the 

property are opposed to the tree's removal as it shelters them from an ugly conversion at 50 Woodsome and 

gives them privacy. However, replacement with another less dense tree should go some way to providing a 

screen as well as wildlife habitat, and give us all a bit more light.
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